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Question and Answer — January 2022

These questions were submitted during the Highly Mobile and At-Risk (HM&AR) presentation on Thursday,
January 27", 2022. The questions are listed by topic.

McKinney-Vento Programs

Q1. Ifyou have challenges downloading the grant application and populating the application, who should
we contact?

LEAs can contact GrantSupport@tea.texas.gov for assistance with downloading any grant documents.

Q2. If the homeless student is a parent, is there any funding to provide childcare for the student's child?

McKinney-Vento funds can be allocated for childcare. LEAs should work with local agencies to assess
the services available in their area.

Q3.  Are there specific protocols or procedures that should be implemented regarding checking the
runaway status of a student before designating the student as homeless?

A student’s runaway status should not impact McKinney-Vento eligibility.

Pregnancy Related Services (PRS)

Q4.  What is the difference between remote instruction and remote conferencing?
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Q13. Where can | send questions related to program areas within the HM&AR division?

You can contact the program emails below:
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Foster Care & Student Success - FosterCarelLiaison@tea.texas.qov

Human Trafficking Prevention - PreventingHumanTrafficking@tea.texas.qov

Pregnancy Related Services - PregnancyRelatedServices@tea.texas.gov

Military Connected Students - MilitaryConnectedStudents@tea.texas.qov

Homeless Children and Youth - HomelessEducation@tea.texas.gov

Q14. Will I receive credit or a certificate for this webinar?

No, the HM&AR Division does not provide certificates for the division webinars. The purpose of the
webinars is to update and inform education stakeholders of new resources and information. Past
presentations are located on TEA’s Highly Mobile and At-Risk Student Programs website. TEA is
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